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Cranes and Derricks Unit to Relocate to 2 Lafayette 

Street and will be Closed Wednesday, December 18  
 

 

The Cranes and Derricks Unit will close at 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
December 17 at its current location at 280 Broadway, 5th Floor and will 
reopen on Thursday, December 19 at 2 Lafayette Street, 12th Floor. 
 
All other contact information and service hours will remain the same at this new 
location: 

 Customer Service  

- Window Service: 9:00 am – 2:30 pm  

- Phone: 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  
 

 Contact Cranes and Derricks  

- Phone: (212) 393-2411 

- Email: candd@buildings.nyc.gov  
 

 To report an incident or accident involving a crane or derrick, call (212) 393-2127. 
 

 To schedule a crane inspection appointment, a Stop Work Order (SWO)                 
re-inspection or confirmation numbers and notifications, call (212) 393-2662. 

 

 To schedule an appointment with a Plan Examiner, call (212) 393-2550. 
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